
                                    

   

    THE 5th WORLD MICROLIGHT PARAMOTOR CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Beijing   China  

                     INVITATION   
                                                             February 5th, 2007 
Distinguished CIMA/FAI President, Mr.Tomas BACKMAN, 
Respected CIMA/FAI Delegates, Ladies and gentlemen, 
 

On behalf of Aero Sports Federation of China, I sincerely invite your paramotor 
pilots and delegation members coming to China for the 5th WORLD MICROLIGHT 
PARAMOTOR CHAMPIONSHIPS, which will be held in the suburb of Beijing, Capital 
of China and the place of 2008 Olympic Games, from September 1st to 9th , 2007.    

 
September in Beijing is the start of the golden autumn. The nice weather and the 

lovely scenery will make your stay unforgettable. I believe, for sure, by participating 
in this event, it will be a very good chance for every of you to understand China and 
to know Beijing better.  

 
With regard to the preparation and latest news of the event, please refer to the 

Bulletin or access to the official website www.wpc07.org .  
 
We look forward to your participation. See you in Beijing!  
 

  

 
Zhang Xiling 
Secretary General    
 

http://www.wpc07.org/

